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December 14, 2021 
 
Daniel Goldner  
Chairman of the Public Utilities Commission       
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Dear Mr. Goldner,  
 

 
On behalf of Mayor Hilliard and the Somersworth City Council, I would like to share a recently adopted 

piece of legislation opposing your Commission’s latest PUC Order #20-092. On December 13th, 2021 the 

Somersworth City Council unanimously passed Resolution 19-22, “City Council Vote to Oppose Public 

Utilities Commission (PUC) Order #20-092”.   

 

I have attached a copy of the full Resolution as adopted for your review. Please let me know if the City 

needs to take any action in order for the Resolution to be placed on the record. 

 

 

        Thank you, 

 

        Jonathan Slaven, City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Pradip K. Chattopadhyay, Commissioner 
     Dana S. Hilliard, Mayor of the City of Somersworth 
     Robert M. Belmore, City Manager of the City of Somersworth 
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